CAPITAL GRANT PRESENTATION 2025
VALLEYVIEW AND DISTRICT SUN VALLEY PIONEER ASSOCIATION

In 1975 a group of citizens agreed that there was a need to have a senior’s organization to
provide activities that promote both physical and mental health for seniors. That group
undertook the job to establish a meeting place and an agenda of activities and games at
which seniors could participate in a safe environment. Over the last 50 years the organization
has experienced good and great times and to this day still provide a wide variety of games like
floor curling, table and floor shuffleboard, pool, darts, a Fall Jamboree, Father’s Day
Strawberry Tea, a Holiday activity at Christmas, a function for St. Patrick’s Day and a Volunteer
Appreciation activity among others.

Today we have 57 members and have incorporated Chair Yoga and Movement Class in our
activities. We rent out the building occasionally to create some income and also do 50/50
draws and raffles. The membership is $10.00 a year and there is a $1.00 user fee for those
who participate in the activities.

The group has always needed storage but has worked around it for the last 50 years. The
need for storage has become more crucial as the use of the building increases. '

Today we ask for a Capital Grant to be able to accommodate storage and improve handicap
access to the building. The addition would provide approximately 220 sq ft of storage space.

We have received tremendous support from the MD of Greenview in the past and offer our
appreciation for that.






